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Winter Construction consolidating Fulton County Schools’ administration space.
ATLANTA (August 28, 2014) – Winter was awarded and recently began renovation of two buildings for Fulton County Schools (FCS), the North Learning Center and the Administration Building, both located in Sandy Springs, Georgia. The K-12/office project will consolidate more than six locations of Fulton County Schools administrative functions into two buildings and 160,000 square feet when it is completed early next year.

“We are no strangers to successfully delivering fast-track, K-12 construction projects, so renovating Fulton County Schools’ administrative offices is a nice spin on an old favorite,” said Carrie Campbell, Project Executive for Winter and leader of the K-12 team.

The renovated Administration building will feature a state-of-the-art data center on the first floor to serve as the hub for Fulton County Schools’ IT function as well as a complete elevator modernization. Winter is renovating three floors in the Learning Center, where the new FCS Board Room and Superintendent’s office will be located. 

The first phase of the project will be turned over to FCS in December of this year, and the rest of the interior renovation scope will be complete by February 2015. A new parking lot at the North Learning Center will follow later in the year.


About Winter:
Winter is a privately owned and operated Atlanta based general contracting company. We provide construction and environmental services to clients in the hospitality, retail, government, education, corporate/office, religious, healthcare, historic restoration, industrial and multifamily markets in the
Southeast. For more information visit: http://www.wintercompanies.com

Media Contact: 
Giffney Nagel, Marketing Director, Winter Construction, 404-993-4574
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